


Saturday, November 28, 2015 

 

To: UN Security Council President and Members 

Re:  Demand for justice and reparation 

 

Dear Council President: 

I am writing this letter with great sadness. It is an opportunity to remind you that a person’s 
human rights should be respected regardless of his or her social status.  

My name is Telo Karistem. I live in a locality called Grand Bouelag, section Tomazo. I became 
infected with cholera in 2012. I was home, one day, when I started to feel ill, then I started to 
vomit, and then I had nonstop diarrhea. I rushed to the hospital where I was given fluids through 
an IV. The hospital is located in a locality called Dalon. I spent three days in the hospital. Now I 
am asking MINUSTAH for compensation, justice and reparation. The cholera has left me with a 
disease which makes me feel very dizzy.  

Telo C. Karistem 

Victim  

CC: Ban Ki Moon, General Secretary of the UN 

        Evans Paul, Prime Minister of the Republic of Haiti  
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